PIPELINE COMPANY, LTD

3511 Lost Nation Road
Suite 213

Willoughby, OH 44094
(440) 255-1945

September 26,2012

Via Electronic Filing

Barcy F. McNeal, Secretary
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
180 East Broad Street. 11" Floor
Columbus, OH 43215-3797

Re: Case No., 11-5384-AU-UNC Compliance Letters for Cobra Pipeline LTD.

Dear Ms. McNeal:

Please be advised that as required by the Commission’s December 14, 2011 Finding and Order in
the above referenced docket:

Cobra Pipeline Co., LTD has remitted payment to the Ohio Department of Development, Deputy
Chief of the Office of Community Assistance in the amount of $221.54 on August 9, 2012.

In this case, the amount was specified in Attachment A to the Response of the Office of Consumers’
Counsel in this docket filed on November 4,2011

Sincerely,

T o T (ACAT

Brian M. Wollet
Gas Supply Analyst
Cobra Pipeline co., LTD
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